
Children, Young People & Learning Policy Overview Committee – 25 November 2015

PART 1 – MEMBERS, PUBLIC AND PRESS

UPDATE ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF RECOMMENDATIONS 
FROM PAST REVIEW OF THE COMMITTEE

HILLINGDON’S IMPLEMENTATION OF THE SPECIAL 
EDUCATIONAL NEEDS AND DISABILITY (SEND) REFORMS

Contact officer: Jackie Wright / Jon Pitt 
Telephone: 01895 250513 / 01895 277655

REASON FOR ITEM

The attached paper provides a brief summary of progress with regard to the 
recommendations made by the previous review of the Committee on Hillingdon's 
Implementation of the Special Educational Needs and Disability (SEND) Reforms.

The update report fulfils recommendation 2. e. of the review which stated:

"That an assessment of Hillingdon’s implementation of the SEND Reforms be undertaken 
once the changes have become embedded, with consideration given to a progress report 
to the Cabinet Member and the Policy Overview Committee's meeting towards the end of 
2015."

The update has been shared with the Cabinet Member for Education and Children's 
Services prior to submission to the Committee.

OPTIONS OPEN TO THE COMMITTEE

 To note the progress provided in the report.
 To consider the progress to date and developments.
 To consider whether there are comments the Committee wishes to make.


